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Children First Collective are proud to
be presenting partners for the film,
"Clarissa's Battle" during the Human
Rights Watch Festival at MOPA on
Feb. 2nd, 2023. 

In this unparalleled moment, San Diego
needs to make meaningful investments in
child care and early education. With the
backing of the City Council, Board of
Supervisors, and Chairwoman Nora Vargas,
we must emphasize how crucial child care is
for our economic growth.

For San Diego County, contact 
Children First Collective San Diego to
connect with child care ecosystem experts.

sdchildrenfirst.org
info@childrenfirstsd.org

San Diego is tired. We are ready for
families to be seen. We are ready

for families to get the critical
resources they need to thrive."

CLARISSA'S BATTLE Q&A PANEL

Promotion and Outreach
Child Care 
Panel Speakers 

SYNOPSIS:
Single mother and organizer Clarissa Doutherd
is building a powerful coalition of parents.
They’re fighting for child care and early
education funds, desperately needed by low
and middle-income parents and children
across the United States.

There were excellent thoughts and
discussions, leaving everyone with a
refreshed outlook for the future of the child
care industry in San Diego. A great job to our
PB&J Fellows and CFC Working Group
members for helping to make this event a
success.

https://youtu.be/3uDT9Y_asPQ
mailto:info@childrenfirstsd.org
https://www.sdchildrenfirst.org/
https://youtu.be/3uDT9Y_asPQ

